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~ A Teaching and Learning Community ~ 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Please join us next Tuesday, October 10th, for parent/teacher conferences. Parent/teacher 

conferences will begin at 6:00pm, but we invite parents and guardians to join us in the 

Freshman Academy cafeteria at 5:30pm.  Tables will be set up within the Freshman Academy 

Cafeteria from 5:30pm to 7:00pm in order to provide you with information about our academic 

programming, student support services, extracurricular opportunities, and college and career 

services. Additionally, there will be a representative from the Friends of Lowell High School 

there to welcome 9th grade parents and invite them to join Lowell High School’s parent 

organization.  

If you are unable to join us next Tuesday, but would like to get in contact with your child’s 

teacher, please contact the Freshman Academy Call Center at 978-446-7193. Here, you can 

leave a message for a teacher and he/she will get back to you within 48 hours. You can also call 

your child’s guidance counselor at 978-441-3708 to schedule an appointment if you have 

academic concerns. 

Please check the Freshman Academy website for more information about our school and 

upcoming information. I will use this website throughout the year to keep you informed.   

I look forward to meeting you on Tuesday night and working with you throughout the year. 

Jill Rothschild 

Director of the Freshman Academy, Lowell High School 

 

 

 




